
 Friday 29th September 2023 

 Dear Parents, 

 Ancient Egypt Theatre Produc�on – Year 4 – Friday 6  th  October 

 An exci�ng opportunity has arisen for the  Hobgoblin  Theatre Company  to come into school to perform to  Year 4. 

 The  Hobgoblin  Theatre  Company  will  come  into  school  giving  the  children  the  opportunity  to  further  their  knowledge 
 about  Ancient Egypt by taking part in their interac�ve  play, which blends ac�on with discussion. 

 The cost of the performance will be £4.70. Please pay your contribu�on using the ‘Arbor’ app by  Friday  6  th  October. 

 In  accordance  with  the  1996  Educa�on  Act,  we  have  to  ask  for  ‘voluntary  contribu�on’  towards  the  cost  of  the 
 performance.  In  the  unlikely  event  that  costs  cannot  be  covered  by  contribu�ons,  the  performance  will  be 
 cancelled. 

 Yours sincerely, 

 Kelly McCormick 
 Y4 Assistant Headteacher 
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